BUSINESS MEN'S COUNCIL

FEDERATION OF JEWISH PHILANTHROPIES
OF MONTREAL

2040 BLEURY STREET

TELEPHONE: PLATEAU 4537

March 29th, 1926.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Prineipal,

MecGill University,

Montreal.

My dear Sir Arthur Currie:

I would like to suggest
that the University make a trial ofan Annual Al-
umni Reunion combined with anﬁAnnual Open House
to which the general public of Montreal shall be
invited.

The newspaper cutting
from the New York World explains part of the idea.
What I desire to see added is the civic element
or factor as represented by those who are not Un-
iversity graduates. MeGill will receive many un-
expected and unsought for benefits if this ex-

peériment were to be tried oute.
Sincerely,

eLivinson, Secyetary,
siness Men's Councile.




